From: Pearl Cross

To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

Subject: B112_5901 MacArthur Blvd. Oakland site
Date: Tuesday, October 20, 2009 9:39:13 AM
Hi Steven,

| heard from the consultant of the above site that they have submitted their work plan to your office. |
just want to know if you've had the chance to review this. | would appreciate your assistance in
expediting the approval since they still have to go through a bidding process for the work plan. Our
program, the Orphan Site Cleanup Fund is currently funded by federal monies (ARRA) and time is of the
essence to get our agreements going.

Thank you for your help and please give me a call if you have any questions.
Pearl

Pearl Cross

State Water Resources Control Board
Division of Financial Assistance
Phone: (916) 327-7846

Email: pcross@waterboards.ca.gov
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